Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 1:46 PM

To: '‘Kenkland@aol.com'

Subject: RO131 FG Gasoline at 3314 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland

Dear Mr. Tran,

We communicated a number of years ago (8/10/2009) about your site and | tried to help you claim the site. It appears that the site has yet to be claimed in Geotracker. Here is the link | provided previously.
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/ust/electronic_submittal/

I’'m sure you would like to proceed with this case toward closure and this is the first step. Please feel free to call me with any questions so you can at least come into compliance with Geotracker requirements.
Thank you,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




